
UREA CYCLE DISORDERS CONSORTIUM FEATURED ON GOOD MORNING AMERICA

Mark Batshaw, M.D., Principle Investigator for the Urea Cycle Disorders Consortium and member of the
NUCDF Medical Advisory Board, was interviewed by Good Morning America for a segment that aired May 7,
2006.  The segment profiled the Rare Diseases Clinical Research Centers, sponsored by the National
Institutes of Health.  The segment focused on our Urea Cycle Disorders Consortium as an example of this
pioneering NIH project.

This segment will also be shown at the NUCDF Conference in Cleveland, OH July 7-9, 2006.

http://www.nucdf.org/events.htm

